

April 30, 20013

Mr. Ben Laverdure Vice-President of Operations USA 7925 Richmond Hwy, Alexandria, VA 22306

Dear Ben:

I would like to commend you and GTR Turf for your efforts on the playing field turf renovation project at our school. We are very pleased with the product selected and with the overall quality of the installation. All of us involved during the renovation process appreciated your attention to detail and relentless determination to release the fields within budget and on time.

Our school community is delighted with how great the fields look and the outstanding quality of the playing surface. My special thanks to you and your team for all the extra time and effort you put into the renovation of our upper field located over the roof of the Athletic Center. I know this uniquely complicated location required all of you to work with a lot of discipline, patience, and extraordinary skills in order to complete this portion of the project on time.

We are very grateful to have selected you as our contractor for this project and look forward to your future contributions with any maintenance issues and up keeping of our beautiful fields.

Sincerely,

Pedro Martinez

Director of Buildings & Grounds National Cathedral School